
-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Sunday, January 5, 2020 1:10 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003

Dear PUC Commissioners and Staff:

I am writing to express my opposition to the waiver request Crowned Ridge Wind has made. 

Crowned Ridge Wind is not in compliance with the permit issued by PUC.  They have had ample time to come into
compliance.  These permits are there for good reason and thought was put into creating them.  They are there to
protect the public and the land.

Crowned Ridge Wind has demonstrated numerous times that care of the public and the land is not on their radar. 
Crowned Ridge Wind entered into certain agreements and they need to honor these. 

I am requesting that the commission enforce every piece of the permit.  To do otherwise makes a sham of the
permits and sends the message to other corporations and the community that the permits are meaningless, and the
commissioners can be manipulated by corporate interests at the expense of what is right. 

Sincerely,
~Sylvia Anne Marchetti

Marvin, SD   57251

Sent from my iPad




